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Hi Yul,

Please see the below interpretation request.

Let us know if you need anything.

Janaye

From: Cody DeGrush <cdegrush@vermeer.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 7:57 AM
To: INFOCNTR (PHMSA) <INFOCNTR.INFOCNTR@dot.gov>
Subject: Limited Quantity Diamond Interpretation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Department of Transportation (DOT). Do
not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Hello,

I’m seeking an interpretation of 49 CFR §172.315, more specifically the requirements of the
limited quantity marking. I noticed recently that the black triangles at the top and bottom of
the limited quantity diamonds being supplied to us from an outside vendor are not the same
size/aligned. The bottom triangle is measuring approximately 1 cm bigger than the top triangle,
see photos attached for illustration.

Do the black triangles at the top/bottom of the limited quantity diamond need to be of an equal
size as illustrated in 172.315(a)(1)?
Does this meet the “where dimensions are not specified, all features shall be in approximate
proportion to those shown” in 172.315(a)(2)?
Would this be a compliant limited quantity marking?  

Thanks,
Cody DeGrush
Dangerous Goods & Environmental Health & Safety Compliance
Manager, CDGP

Cajar, J.
25-0109
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1440 Vermeer Road East | Pella, IA USA 50219
M: 815-409-2192
vermeer.com

 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.vermeer.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CINFOCNTR.INFOCNTR%40dot.gov%7Cd622bed33f3c4219b55b08ddd5a97c91%7Cc4cd245b44f04395a1aa3848d258f78b%7C0%7C0%7C638901646205749545%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7NN3%2BT2i8At3rwoOu4rfiZz6wCHj9nz8Hwx0fRpTylg%3D&reserved=0



